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COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT

3015 H Street   Eureka CA 95501   
Phone: (707) 445-7541    Fax: (707) 268-3792






September 9, 2025

Secretary of the Board
California Cannabis Authority (CCA)
1100 K Street, Suite 101 
Sacramento, CA 95814 


Re: Notification of  Withdrawal and Resignation from the CCA Joint Powers Agreement

Dear Secretary of the Board:

Pursuant to the terms outlined in the California Cannabis Authority Joint Powers Agreement, this letter serves as formal written notice of the County of Humboldt’s intent to withdraw from the Agreement. In accordance with both Article I, Section 4.b and Article II, Section 6.a,  of the Agreement we are providing written notice of intent to withdraw and resign from the Agreement.

This decision has been made following careful consideration of our agency’s operational needs and strategic priorities. We remain committed to ensuring a smooth and cooperative transition and will work closely with the remaining member agencies to fulfill any outstanding obligations and facilitate continuity of services.

If applicable, we will continue to participate in any scheduled board meetings until the withdrawal date and will coordinate with your team to address any financial, legal, or logistical matters associated with our departure.

Please confirm receipt of this notice and be advised that formal documentation in the form of a signed resolution will be provided on or about September 9, 2025. 

Sincerely,

Affix signature upon approval


	John H. Ford
Director of Planning and Building
County of Humboldt

Ecc: christy@csacfc.org
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